
Doppalapudi Presents “Heart Clinic” at GWC High School
The workshop was part of an ongoing outreach with students from UAB SOM.



Gutierrez named American 
Society for Clinical 
Investigation Inductee

Orlando Gutierrez, MD
Professor, Nephrology
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Jackson Publishes “Ten 
Points to Remember” about 
U.S. Dept. of Health and 
Human Services 2018 
Physical Activity Guidelines

Elizabeth Jackson, MD
Professor, Cardiovascular Disease
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PBS Nashville’s Documentary Highlights ACE at UAB
Acute Care for Elders Unit Medical Director, Kellie Flood, MD



Becker Earns AHA Fellowship 
to Study the Role of Renal 
Sensory Nerve in 
Hypertension

Bryan Becker, PhD
Fellow, Nephrology
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Love Your Lungs Event at The Kirklin Clinic
L to R: James Callaway, MD, John Kennedy, MD and Monica Baskin, PhD



Medical 
Grand 
Rounds

Annual Alex Litz, MD, Memorial Lecture

Meeting Unmet Needs 
in Alpha-1 Antitrypsin 
Deficiency

Michael Wells, MD
Associate Professor, 
UAB Division of Pulmonary, Allergy 
and Critical Care

Wednesday,
December 5, 2018

12:00 P.M. in 
Margaret Cameron 
Spain Auditorium
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